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Lake Avenue Baptist Church, 72 Ambrose Street, Rochester, NY 14608 

www.lakeavebaptist.org, 585-458-5765  

NEW OFFICE HOURS   Please note that the LABC office will now 

be open Monday-Friday, 9:00 a.m. – 1:00 p.m. If you need access 

to the building at others times, please contact the office to arrange 

to have someone available to open/close.

MARK YOUR CALENDARS FOR OUR ANNUAL 

CONGREGATIONAL BUDGET MEETING 

On Sunday January 22, 2017, LABC will hold a congregational meeting. 

Each January we get together as a church and vote on our annual budget 

(we hold another meeting in June to vote on our slate of officers for the 

coming year). In the past couple of years we have started doing these 

meetings as a part of our worship time during the 10:00 a.m. multicultural 

worship. There are two reasons for doing this. First, we believe that all of the 

work of the church is worship; an act of praise responding to what God has 

first done for us. It makes sense that we make decisions together about how 

we spend our resources because they are God’s resources entrusted to us. 

It is an opportunity to praise God for God’s faithfulness and blessings. 

Second, we do not feel it is right to ask any of our worshipping communities 

to have to suspend or cancel their services so that we can have a 

congregational meeting. We respect all of our churches worshipping times, 

and want to make sure that whenever possible these times can continue 

unimpeded. 

Please plan to join us on Sunday January 22, 2017 for our 10:00 a.m. 

worship service. We are excited to present what we believe is a responsible 

and reasonable budget for our church that takes into account the ministries 

that God has called us to, and the resources that we have available to us at 

the present time. 

For those who are interested, on Sunday January 15, 2017, we will hold an 

adult education class following the morning worship service where copies of 

the proposed budget will be made available and we will be able to share in 

some conversation about the budget as a group. 

  Sunday, January 8, 2017: Epiphany Sunday 10:00 am Worship for all 

and Believer's Baptism; Sunday School for children and youth; 11:15 am: 
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Lake Avenue Baptist Church 
 

E-MAIL: 
lakeavebaptistchurchoffice@gmail.com 

 

OFFICE HOURS 
Monday ï Friday 

9:00 AM to 1:00 PM 
 

SUNDAY SCHEDULE:   
10:00 am:  Worship for all, Sunday School 
Children & Youth (Communion every first 
Sunday of the month)  
11:15 am:  Fellowship 
11:45 am:  Adult Education  
12:00 pm:  Karen Worship                  
                  Myanmar Worship 
                   

CHURCH MODERATOR  
Tom Argust 

  
CHURCH STAFF 

Senior Pastor  
Michael Ford 

Associate Pastor 
Debbie Bennett Reynolds  

Music Educator, Chancel Choir Director 
and Organist 
Lee Foster 

Gospel Spirits Director and Pianist 
Isobel Davies 

Refugee Coordinator 
 Hkadin Lee 

 Karen Lay Pastor  
Day Chit 

Myanmar Lay Pastor 
Simon Kui 

Office Manager 
Ken Setera 

Custodial Services  

Lloyd Cuyler 

 

CHURCH CALENDAR:  To see the most up-to-date 
calendar of church events please visit 

www.lakeavebaptist.org .   
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Fellowship, Social Hall; 11:45 am: Adult Education, Conference Room; 12:00 pm: Karen Worship, Sanctuary and 

Myanmar Worship, Downstairs Sanctuary.  

Sunday, January 15, 2017, MLK, Jr. Sunday 10:00 am: Worship for all; Sunday School for Children and Youth; 

11:15 am: Fellowship; 11:45 am:  Adult Education, Conference Room; 12:00 pm: Karen Worship, Sanctuary and 

Myanmar Worship, Downstairs Sanctuary.  

Sunday, January 22, 2017 Annual Congregational Budget Meeting:  10:00 am: Worship for all; Sunday School 

for Children and Youth; Meeting as part of worship; 11:15 am: Fellowship; 12:00 pm: Karen Worship, Sanctuary and 

Myanmar Worship, Downstairs Sanctuary.  

Sunday, January 29, 2017   10:00 am: Worship for all; 11:15 am: Fellowship; 11:45 am: Adult Education, Conference 

Room; 12:00 pm: Karen Worship, Sanctuary and Myanmar Worship, Downstairs Sanctuary.  

January 8, 2017:  An Epiphany Bible Study led by Debbie Bennett Reynolds 

January 15, 2017: A forum on the 2017 budget in preparation for the congregational meeting 

January 22, 2017:  No Adult Education due to the Annual Congregational Budget Meeting 

January 29th, February  5 & 12:   Working for Justice in 2017 Realities 

 

FIVE PRACTICES OF FRUITFUL CONGREGATIONS:  A NEW WEEKDAY BIBLE STUDY 

People are searching for a church shaped and sustained by Radical Hospitality, 

Passionate Worship, Intentional Faith Development, Risk-Taking Mission and Service, 

and Extravagant Generosity. These fundamental practices are critical to the success of 

congregations. Their presence and strength demonstrate congregational health, vitality, 

and fruitfulness. By repeating and improving these practices, churches fulfill their 

mission to make disciples of Jesus Christ for the transformation of the world. 

Join us Thursdays starting on January 26, 2017 (January 26, February 2, February 

9, February 16, February 23) at 1:00 p.m. in the conference room (use the office door 

under the blue awning) for an exciting study of the principles of this book and some wonderful conversation about how 

these practices are lived out at LABC.  

The book is optional and if you can only make one or two sessions, please feel free to join us! Any questions about 

the study can be directed to Pastor Michael. 

 

One of the greatest privileges of my call as pastor is that LABC expects that in addition to my role as pastor of the 

church, I also am involved in the community. Over the years I’ve served on various committees and boards. One of 

the positions I have held for the longest time is on the board of Cameron Community Ministries. Beginning in January 

2017 I will be taking on the position of board chair. I am excited about the opportunity and looking forward to working 

with our remarkable board and staff as we seek to make an impact in the Lyell Otis neighborhood. 

During the Christmas season I had the privilege of helping the wonderful staff at Cameron share the Christmas spirit 

with the children and neighbors through their various Christmas events. Over the month of November and December 

I took our church van to Foodlink to help pick up food for Thanksgiving and Christmas baskets (thanks to Ken for 

helping me remove the seats in the van – a very challenging task on the best of days but made all the more fun in the 

cold and snow). I helped the children wrap gifts for parents or caregivers at the gift giveaway (if you want to know how 

to wrap a beautiful gift speak to Alan Newton … if you want to wrap a gift so that it looks like it indeed was wrapped 
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by a 9 year old I’ll help you out). I got to work the door at the community Christmas party, meeting guests and chatting 

with families excited to see Santa and receive a gift for their children (just for interests sake over 250 children were 

served). Overall it was a wonderful season. 

I mention these events for a couple of reasons. First, Cameron Community Ministries is one of our most important 

partners in ministry. We send a comparatively large amount of our mission budget to Cameron and I think it is important 

to for everyone to know the great things they do every day, and especially at the Christmas season. Second, all of 

these ministries at Cameron are a team effort. They are the product of a skilled and dedicated staff complimented by 

an energetic and gifted group of volunteers committed to the ministry.  

At LABC, as we move into a new year, we must keep in mind that we too are a volunteer run organization. Granted, 

we have staff who are very gifted and dedicated to the ministry. However, they are just a few people. In order to do 

what God has called us to at LABC, we must recognize our role as volunteers in this organization.  

At the beginning of a year I think it is a wonderful time to ask ourselves how we wish to get involved this year in our 

ministry at LABC. Perhaps it’s serving on a committee, or helping to serve coffee after worship. Maybe it’s as a Sunday 

school teacher or helper, or in one of our many choirs. We always need greeters on Sunday mornings in our narthex. 

I’m sure our ushers would love to have more help.  There really are so many ways that we can be involved in the 

ministry at LABC, either in long term roles or in various shorter term capacities.  

This year I’d love it to be a year of remarkable volunteerism at LABC. I would challenge you to explore your role at 

LABC, and to ask yourself how you can contribute to the volunteer ministry at LABC. Not everyone can do everything, 

nor should they. But I do encourage you to ask yourself what roles you have played in our ministry, and what roles 

you could play in the year to come! 

It is a privilege to serve alongside of you and as we move into 2017 I pray that God will continue to bless us all, and 

our community, as we seek to share God’s love and grace in our neighborhood and beyond. 

Blessings, 

 

A Note from Lee Foster, Our Music Educator, 

Organist and Chancel Choir Director 

There are just nine months before Labor Day when 

stores set out their Christmas decorations for sale, 

which coincidentally is about the time the Chancel 

Choir begins to rehearse for Advent and Christmas.  In 

the meantime, we prepare for the Sundays following 

Epiphany, for Lent, for Holy Week, for Easter, and for 

Pentecost - all seasons in the church year. 

We do not know what 2017 may bring, but we live in 

the Age of Anxiety.  Watch and listen for anthems that 

express the Light of the World whose birth we celebrate 

at Christmas, anthems that offer hope for 

understanding and inclusion of those with whom 

we  share more commonality than differences, and 

listen for anthems that express the love of God, and the 

love we show others through our service and giving. 

During the summer and fall of 2016, the LABC Karen 

community has been hard at work organizing themselves 

more formally into Rochester Karen Baptist Church. In 

addition to developing bylaws and holding formation 

meetings, they have been in active conversation with both 

Karen Baptist Churches USA and LABC leadership to 

explore what our ongoing relationship could look like. 

Although long-term decisions have not been made, 

Rochester Karen Baptist Church has made a commitment 

to be a part of LABC for at least two more years. In these 

upcoming years we will continue to worship together, learn 

together, and serve together as we explore what God has 

in store for us all. Please continue to keep LABC and the 

Rochester Karen Baptist Church in your thoughts and 

prayers. 
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OUR CHURCH FAMILY 

●In Memoriam, Sydney Blyth, who passed away on 

December 4, 2016:  Our condolences are with his 

family as they mourn his passing. A memorial service 

was held on Saturday, December 17 at LABC.   

●In Memoriam:  Robert Pitcher:  Robert Pitcher  

passed away in Florida on November 28, 2016 and we 

extend our sympathy to his family.  A memorial service 

will be held at Lake Avenue Church on Saturday, 

January 7, 2017 at 10:00 am.  

●We continue to keep in our prayers Harry Stoneham 

during his recuperation at Fairport Baptist Homes.  

●Our healing prayers are with Dottie Yoder Foster as 

she continues treatment at home for recent health 

issues. 

● MARK YOUR CALENDARS:  Martin Luther King 

Jr. Day Community-Wide Celebration, Monday, 

January 16 9:00 am at the Eastman Theater, 20 

Gibbs Street.  "True peace is not the absence of 

tension, it is the presence of Justice."  For more 

information please contact the Greater Rochester 

Martin Luther King Jr. Commission, 585-851-8441 

 

●The GRCC - Faith In Action Network is sponsoring 

a special program entitled "Inaugurating Hope" on 

inauguration day, Friday, January 20th at 7:00 pm at the 

First Unitarian Church, 220 South Winton Road.  This 

special program is for those who want to create positive 

change in our community and our world as we come 

together as one.  On this night of profound change in the 

world, we can shift from powerlessness and anxiety into 

hope-filled action.  We can find our role in collectively being 

the change the world needs.  This event is free, but please 

register at www.pachamama.org/workshop/3401/inagugurating%20 

to assure that there is seating for everyone.  Nominal 

donations will be gratefully accepted to help defray costs.  

●The Fisk Jubilee Singers in Concert at Third 

Presbyterian Church 

The world renowned Fisk Jubilee Singers will perform at 

Third Presbyterian Church (corner of Meigs and East Ave.) 

on Thursday evening January 26 at 7:00 pm.  The concert 

is free and open to the public.  There will be no offerings 

taken.  The concert is sponsored by Rochester Institute of 

Technology.  If you are a Fisk University Alumnus, please 

call Bill Davis at 585-266-4663.  The Fisk Jubilee singers 

are vocal artists and students at Fisk University in Nashville, 

TN.  The original Jubilee Singers introduced "slave songs" 

to the world in 1871 and were instrumental in preserving this 

unique American musical tradition known today as Negro 

spirituals.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

If you plan to use the church building or any of its rooms, 

please be sure to mark it ahead of time on the church 

calendar located in the church office.  This way we can 

prevent any conflicts with other groups or meetings.  Also, 

after you are done with your meeting or event, please make 

sure that all church doors are locked, windows closed and all 

church lights turned off.  
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American Baptist Womenôs Ministries  

Rochester-Genesee Region 

 

Annual Workshop and Luncheon  

Saturday, January 21, 2017 - 9:00 am to 1:30 pm 

Mt Olivet  Baptist Church, 

 141 Adams St, Rochester 14608 

*Bible Study 

*Program: 

            the Suffering:  Drug Addiction  

Personal stories and Presentation by Laurie and Michelle Polatas, 
HPDICE, Inc.  (Hilton Parma Drug Intervention & Community 
Education) 

HPDICE, Inc.  [Hilton Parma Drug Intervention &  Community 
Education] is a 501c3 approved grass-roots community coalition 
founded in October, 2014. ñWe are proud to be the 1st Community 
Coalition on the west side of Monroe County, New York and a member 

of CADCA (Community Anti -Drug Coalitions of America). We will work to collaborate with the 
community on prevention, education and recovery strategies. A primary objective will be to raise 
awareness about Substance Use Disorder (SUD) and the stigma that overshadows it. We also strive to 
leverage community strengths and partnerships to build upon  synergies that will holistically address 
local substance abuse issues  Laurie Polatas, Founder  

* Lunch and Fellowship 
 

Reminders:     Please Support 2016-17 Mission Projects by bringing: 

* Cameron Community Ministries (Donations of personal hygiene items, socks, undies etc.) 

* Love Gift Offering  

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

  NAME: ____________________________________________________________________ 

ADDRESS:  __________________________________CHURCH:  _____________________ 

PHONE:  _____________ Email: ________________________________________________ 

Tear off and mail with check payable to ABWM/RGR to:  Mary Ann Henry , 40 Woodmont 

Rd, Rochester, NY 14620 (Questions: Phone 585-442-2812)  

Registration Fees 

$16 Mailed*  and Prepaid 

(includes continental 

breakfast and box lunch) 

Deadline:  Wednesday, 

January 18, 2017 

Walk-ins Welcome             

$8 at the door (no lunch 

provided) 

Checks payable to ABWM/RGR 

and *mailed to Mary Ann 

Henry (see registration below) 


